6 SOCIAL WORK DEPARTMENT - PROPOSAL TO FUND A SOCIAL CARE SUPPORT
SERVICE - DELETION OF POSTS (AN52-2002)

Reference is made to Report No 70-2002 which was approved by the Social Work Committee on
22nd April, 2002. The Director of Social Work was authorised to commission a Family Support Service
from Aberlour Child Care Trust, a voluntary sector organisation, as an alternative to Council provision.

As a consequence of this decision, the Committee is asked to approve the deletion of the following
posts:-

one post of Senior Social Care Officer, residential grade SCP 27-30 (£18,878 -£20,897);

three posts of Social Care Officer, residential grade SCP 16-23 (£13,976 - £16,673);

one part-time post of Domestic Assistant, grade MW1.

Employees currently in these posts will be redeployed to other posts within the Social Work Department.

The financial implications are contained within Report No 70-2002.
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